You’re Invited to Participate!

Northern Sacramento Valley
Integrated Regional Water Management Plan

Please join us for an update on the Draft Northern
Sacramento Valley Integrated Regional Water Management
Plan (IRWMP) and a discussion of the next steps/schedule
of the NSV Board for discussion and possible adoption of
the Plan. We seek your feedback and comments on the
Public Review Draft Plan, which is anticipated to be
officially released by the NSV Board on September 9, 2013.
All decisions will be made by the NSV Board when it
considers adoption of the Plan in December 2013.

The six counties of the Northern Sacramento Valley (Butte,
Colusa, Glenn, Shasta, Sutter and Tehama) are working
together on an integrated regional plan to address
water-related issues such as water supply reliability; flood
protection and planning; water quality protection and
enhancement; watershed protection and management;
integrated regional water management sustainability; and
public education and information dissemination. The counties
have committed to developing the valley-wide Integrated
Regional Water Management Plan by December 2013.

For more information, please visit www.nsvwaterplan.org or contact any of the six County TAC
Representatives listed below:
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